
 
  

 

Introduction for discussion hour 
 
 
At the 4th ISPF, we are planning to have discussion hour "Challenges for Future Technologies in Precision 
Forging" on March 22, 2006. That is one of highlights of the Seminar! We would like to find "a Road Map" 
for the future technologies in precision forging through our discussion. For obtaining a fruitful result, may I 
ask you to send your personal comments beforehand for reference of our discussion? Please fill out the 
sheet attached in E-mail, and kindly return back to R. Matsumoto (ryo@me.es.osaka-u.ac.jp) until March 5, 
2006. 
 
Very looking forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Hideo Sekiguchi, 
Kazuhiko Kitamura, 
Ryo Matsumoto 
Secretary, The Organizing Committee of 4th ISPF 


